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A review of roads and public parking areas, commissioned after heavy storms drenched the
island December 18 and 19 and left local roads damaged, will serve as the basis for action by
the Formentera Council's Office of Infrastructure. The administration's roads crew is presently
carrying out the most urgent of the improvements, with completion projected for the close of
January.

  

According to CiF infrastructure councillor Rafael González, “work will focus on roughly fifteen of
the worst-off arterials –among them the road linking Porto-salè and cala Saona, the path to
Torrent de s'Alga and public car parks in Sant Francesc– all of which were battered by a
combination of immoderate quantity, speed and force of rainfall.”

  

Nineteen complaints about the state of roads have been received by the Citizen's Information
Office (OAC) in the wake of the December downpours. Once the current improvements are
complete, said González, “the roads brigade will resume its routine maintenance of
Formentera's dirt roads”.
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